December 16, 1958

Srigadier Ceneral H. L. Ostler
Post Office Box 655
Salt lLake City, Utah

Dear General Ostder:

I sincerely regret the long delay in returning the enclosed
reports, with ocur comments, t¢ you. Flease accept my apologles,
and I hope that you have not been hampered by my tardiness.

inclosed are comments by Dr. R. He Hdgerley, our Chlefl Puy-
giologist, and by mee I hope they will be of use to you.

If it is at all possible for you to do so, I would appreciate
copies of Russian reports as they come to your attention, or at
least the references, pertaining to their biclogical research.

Sinecerely Yours,

James o Oaume, Mede
Chief, Space Hedicine Section
Hail Noe ﬁ-]yj
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